Scoil Chéile Chríost –Rathmore National School

PARENTS ASSOCIATION

NEWSLETTER – WINTER 2014

Welcome to our first newsletter for 2014/2015 school year. The Parents Association works on your behalf so if you have anything to share or would like to get involved please contact any member of the committee or come along to a meeting. We meet on the first Monday of each month (except school holidays) at 8.30pm in the Garden Room.

STAY SAFE PROGRAMME

The "Stay Safe" programme is currently underway in the school for Seniors, First, Third & Fifth classes. Parents can visit www.staysafe.ie for more information on the programme.

SWIMMING & SPORTS

Parental involvement is crucial in the swimming and sports programmes. From transportation to supervision, all help is greatly appreciated. Please contact the office if you can help out.

CAR PARK SAFETY

We ask all parents/guardians to exercise caution in the school car park. All children must be collected from the plaza. Please encourage children to walk and use the footpaths when going to and from the school building and always wear their seatbelt when using the bus.

CHRISTMAS FARE

This years Christmas fare will take place in Rathmore Hall on Thursday 11th Dec. A timetable for class appearances will be issued closer to the date.

RAINY DAY GAMES

With many wet winter days ahead, teachers will again be encouraging students to play games when its not possible to go out during lunch break. Donations of playing cards, draughts, board games and complete jigsaws would be very useful in keeping pupils entertained on these days.

LIBRARY

The school library is open every Friday. If any parents are in a position to volunteer their time, please contact the office. As always there is a need for second hand books to keep little imaginations busy. Please drop suitable books into the office.

COMMITTEE 2014/2015

Chairperson VICTOR CROKE 087 2303839

Vice Chairperson CONOR FLYNN 087 232 1112

Secretary JEAN VECCHIA 087 0684066

Treasurer ALAN MADDEN 087 996 2072

P.R.O **ANNIE GOUGH** 087 419 9947

Vice Secretary NOREEN DOYLE

Vice Treasurer GRACE WALL

Committee:
CLAIRE McSHANE
ALICE FENNELLY
CLAIRE SARGENT
RHONA CREEGAN

BOM Reps: DAVID HICKEY BREDA CARROLL